

## 21st December 2017

## Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has been selected to attend Forest School each week for six weeks on a Tuesday afternoon starting on 16<sup>th</sup> January at Somerville Nursery.

A group of children will be escorted to and from the session by Somerville Staff.

Your child will require an extra layer of clothing along with a warm coat and wellies which need to be in a named carrier bag please.

Your child will have their normal lunchtime arrangements before leaving and will return back in time for the end of the normal school day.

Please inform us if you child has any allergies, paying particular attention to the outside world environment and food.

If you should have any queries please do not hesitate to ask.

Many Thanks

Mrs Stevenson Teacher